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Salvo, Stacey

From: ksorenson@eranewport.com

Sent: Friday, December 05, 2008 11:41 AM
To: Salvo, Stacey

Subject: 3208 Washington Ave

Hi Stacey,

I am trying this again. I would like to get a hold harmless agreement with the City of Racine for
awnings placed on 3208 and 3210 Washington Avenue. We are putting this together as part of a
facade grant for the property. Please let me know if you need any other information.

Thank you,

Karen Sorenson
497-5021

12/08/2008



